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This is extremely important: Camping in streets, parks, sidewalks or anywhere the public works,
plays, walks, or otherwise uses the space as taxpaying citizens must not be permitted. I have to
believe that commissioners and bureaus have had an earful concerning this point. No Unmanaged,
unsupervised, or General Camping can be allowed. It's become a serious safety and health issue. No
one should be made to live in a tent on a sidewalk or a street or a park. All efforts by this proposal
needs to go towards creating managed shelter spaces only. NO CAMPING ON THE STREETS
AND PARKS OF PORTLAND.
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